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        Mid Down MS Support Group

                A Local Group Supporting Local People - Joining hands in the fight against MS
                                                        27 September 2017
Dear Member

                                      Re Annual General Meeting 2017
The Mid Down MS Support Group is holding its 10th AGM on Wednesday 1st November 2017 in the Millbrook Lodge Hotel Ballynahinch at 7.00pm sharp. 
In a change from previous years the Committee has decided to hold the meeting to coincide with the Wednesday Group meeting. 

We have invited a member of Citizens Advice who will speak about the new benefit, Personal Independent Payment which is replacing DLA and would encourage every member to attend.
The meeting is open to everyone whether you are a person with MS or a family member who is affected by a diagnosis of MS.  
A copy of the Agenda is attached for your attention.

In order to assist with catering arrangements please confirm your attendance with me either by email at byrnejosie@hotmail.com  or by telephone on 0754 707 8099
Yours Sincerely
Josie Byrne

Secretary

